
5/26/2020 Re: Invitation: NHS Senior Parade planning @ Thu May 21, 2020 1pm - 2pm (EDT) (lauzon@natickpolice.com) - jmcnamara@natickma.org - Town of Natick Mail

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=rm&ogbl#inbox/WhctKJVrBBMcHFsTKrHJZnTTxlCRjzxGmZDJwNBdzBmHrkDBwLdWhfdlCBMpBJkTHMxdXCl 1/1

Hello,
Below please find the proposed routes developed with Seargeant Lauzon from Natick PD for our Senior Parade (see attachments).  Details are as follows:  about 75-80
NPS staff involved. They will all be in their own cars wearing masks the whole time. Each route has an A route for the first 30 minutes and a B route for the second 30
minutes. We will invite drivers to show up any time after 1:00 pm to their starting location. We will have supplies available to decorate their car. Each route will be led by
two police cars. and Fire will join as well. People in each group can say goodbye at one of the three endpoints-- all social distanced and wearing PPE. The parade goes
from 2-3 pm on Friday, May 29th with a rain date or June 1st.

Thank you to Jim White and our police partners for working with us to honor our Seniors in this manner.  We seek the proper permit for this event from the Board. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.

Anna Nolin

Anna P. Nolin, Ed.D.
Superintendent  of Schools
The secret of change is to focus all of your energy, not on fighting the old, but on building the new. – Socrates 
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